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June 4, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attention: 	David W. Danner
	Executive Director and Secretary

Re: 	Docket UE-100170 –Supplemental 
Revised 2011 Annual Report on Conservation Acquisition

On March 30, 2012, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company), submitted its 2011 Annual Report on Conservation Acquisition pursuant to Docket No. UE 100170, Order 02, paragraph (8). 

The Company has made corrections that impact the Home Energy Savings Program.  Attached are one original and two (2) copies of PacifiCorp’s Revised 2011 Annual Report and Appendix 1.  The revisions include updates to the CE ratio and tables to reflect revised CFL savings, CE ratios, and changed total portfolio and residential numbers.

It is respectfully requested that all inquiries regarding this filing be addressed to:

By Email (preferred):		datarequest@pacificorp.com	

By regular mail: 		Data Request Response Center
PacifiCorp
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000

If you have any informal inquiries regarding this matter, please contact Carla Bird, Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813-5269


Sincerely,



William R. Griffith
Vice President of Regulation
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